TOWN OF SWANSEA
TELECONFERENCE COUNCIL
GENERAL MNEETING
JULY 20, 2020

MEMBERS IN ATTENDANCE

Mayor Jerald Sanders

Mayor Pro-Tem Woodrow Davis
Councilwoman Linda Butler
Councilman Michael Luongo
Councilwoman Doris Simmons

The Swansea Town Council held its Teleconference meeting via Telephone on July
20, 2021. The meeting was hosted at 300 W Third Street, Swansea, SC. All the
media notifications went out and posted at Town Hall, the Police Department and
the Website.

The Mayor inquired, if there was.a consideration for the approval of the minutes
for the General Meeting of June 15, 2020. A motion was put on the floor to
approve the minutes and Second. The motion carried.

The Mayor

WATER DEPARTMENT

Kevin Houser gave an update on the activities with the water for the Town of
Swansea.

POLICE DEPARTMENT

Clif was not in attendance for the General Meeting. There was no report.

OPEN FORUM

Mrs. Inez Hall — made several comments via the Telephonic Conference call to
Mayor and council.




